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Dear Dr. Frank,

After reviewing your Research Article 5153401 titled "Propagation of Error and the Reliability of Global Air Temperature Projections"
by Patrick Frank, I regret to inform you that it was found to be unsuitable for publication in Advances in Meteorology. You may log in to
the Manuscript Tracking System in order to read the review report(s) received for your manuscript.

The major concern is that after detail review of your manuscript, we found that is a nearly identical version of a previously submitted
manuscript (3852317) to this journal, and the issues raised then by the reviewers remain outstanding.   A re-submission is an
acceptable approach for this journal, in such cases, authors should provide a point by point rebuttal of the issues raised, and how the
new submission was in general improved.   This was not the case.   Reviewers remain skeptical of your content.  Therefore, the
outcome is similar as the previous submission.   

We do apologize for the delayed response, it took significant effort to verify these points, and hope you consider your journal for your
future research. 

Thank you for submitting your manuscript to Advances in Meteorology, and we wish you the very best in your research.  

Sincerely,

Jorge E. Gonzalez
gonzalez@me.ccny.cuny.edu


